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Good Afternoon:

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming
events at your school for the week of Feb. 10th — Feb. 14th.

¢ Tuesday, Feb. 11th is “Safer Internet Day” and is a call for action for all stakeholders to join together
and play their part in creating a better internet for everyone, and especially for younger users. For more
information visit: http://www.saferinternetday.org.

¢ Tuesday, Feb. 11th Energy and Resource Development will be visiting Grade 4Fl students in Mme
Little’s homeroom class. This French language presentation will focus on the plentiful and diverse nature
of the natural wealth that we have as a province. This presentation aims to recognize specifically that NB
forests are our premier resource and identify some related management techniques. Lastly, this
presentation will help foster positive attitudes towards natural resources in NB and demonstrate the
different ways that the children themselves can become managers of NB wealth by making responsible
and conservation minded decisions.

¢ Wednesday, Feb. 12th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day for students in Grades 1-5.

¢ Wednesday, Feb. 12th TNB Young Company will present Boys, Girls, and Other Mythological Creatures
by Mark Crawford. This live theatrical performance staged deep in Simon’s basement, where there is a
secret world of imagination and adventure —where a young prince can transform into mythological
creatures! Simon invites new neighbor Abby to help save a princess in a battle against a fire-breathing
dragon. Meanwhile, Simon’s older brother Zach is not so sure about all this dressing up and fairy tale
business... A thoughtful and hilarious new play about our ability to transform!

¢ Wednesday, Feb. 14th is Valentine’s “Red & Pink” Day. Come dressed in all your favorite Valentine
colors for this fun February day in our calendar.

¢ Wednesday, Feb. 14th Mme Johnston’s Grade 5FI Homeroom class will be travelling to the East
Branch Public Library on board the PALS Kids on the Go Bus. Thank you to our PALS at J.D. Irving Ltd. and
the East Branch Public Library for making this co-curricular event possible. Consent forms are required
to participate.

¢ Feb. 10th — 14th is Staff Appreciation Week and is a time to celebrate the incredibly dedicated
professionals who work in public education and are helping guide our children and youth towards a
better future. The passion for education by our very own Loch Lomond School staff team is helping
make a positive difference with our students. Our school staff team is innovative, supportive,
committed, compassionate, creative, encouraging, enthusiastic, and engaging. We are fortunate to have
such an outstanding Loch Lomond School team who are helping to create life-long learners by instilling
enthusiasm for learning. | encourage you to express your appreciation for our school staff, not just
during Staff Appreciation Week, but every day.

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not
hesitate to call 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place
to learn and visit.

Yours in Education,

Greg Norton,
Principal
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